Brookline Fire

Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes

Board of Fire Engineers
Monday. August 10, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Joki, Dave Santuccio, and Chief Corey were present.
Dave Flannery was on vacation.

Minutes were read and accepted.

Jay Duval came in at 7:10 to give his progress on level one.

We will start the process to replace our Administrative Assistant.

New 5E2 truck is still on schedule for March.

We put in for a 2021 Volunteer Fire Assistance grant for Hot shield masks for smoke
protection.

2020 budget is going well. We are graveling water holes that need it.

We discussed personnel. We have one new applicant for membership.

We will continue to train with no more than 10 in a group.

It was discussed whether to have one command or go to unified command when two or more
Town departments are working together. '

Our call numbers are close to last year.

We will need to buy an inverter and start buying our new gear by the end of the year.
COVID-19 safety measures continue to be followed.

Signing of bills. '

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

A 44 L.

Charles E. Corey Sr.



